

Horsley CoE (VA) Primary School
The Street
Horsley
Glos GL6 0PU
01453 833625

admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk www.horsley.gloucs.sch.uk

05 February 2021

Well-being Fridays

Dear Parents and Carers

You will no doubt agree that, of late, it has been a very challenging time for children. There is a real need to actively find ways to support children with their well-being. In the light of all of this, for the remainder of the Lockdown period, we will be tweaking school-based and on-line learning so that teaching in the core subject areas (e.g. maths and English) will take place between Monday and Thursday.

Fridays will be set aside as 'Well-being Friday'. Teachers will plan a range of fun activities (e.g. art, crafts, exercise, etc.) for the whole of Friday. It will be lovely to see pictures of all the children's creative endeavours using the school's online learning platforms, and we will keep you posted about what we're up to in school, via the newsletter.

We hope that this will go some way towards giving the children something regular to look forward to each week.

Yours faithfully

1///

Gary Price













